Thank You for Visiting Our Booth; VIMF 2024 Northern Chapter

We sincerely thank you for visiting our booth at the VIMF 2024 Northern Chapter held in Bac Ninh.

Thanks to your visit, we successfully concluded the exhibition with great success. We deeply

appreciate your time and interest.

At this event, we showcased products from Kimura Electric, Nanaboshi Electric MFG, MG, Shimada
Electric, and TERADA. We would also like to express our gratitude to these manufacturers for their

support.

We handle products from not only the above manufacturers we exhibited this time, but also a wide
range of products from other manufacturers as well. Please feel free to contact us with any inquiries

or requests.

We remain committed to meeting your expectations and providing excellent service. We sincerely

ask for your continued support and patronage.

VINADENKA JV CO., LTD.

Kenta Nakajima, President




